
  

For the Week of March 26 to March 30, 2018 
 

Martha Garcia, Principal   Office: 407-871-9950  Christine Sharpe, Asst. Principal 

Cafeteria: 407-871-9961   Fax: 407-871-9996  Extended Day: 407-871-1157  

 

Monday, April 2, 2018 

 

Tuesday, April 3, 2018 

 Book Fair 

 Kindergarten Registration: 7AM to 7PM 

 5 p.m.-PTA Board Meeting 

 6 p.m.-SAC Meeting (Nominations & Elections for 

2018-2019 SAC) All parents interested in joining 

SAC are welcome. 

 

Wednesday, April 4, 2018 

 Book Fair 

 2PM Early Dismissal  

 

Thursday, April 5, 2018 

 Book Fair 

 5:00 p.m.-STEAM Fair (Come see Science Projects, 

Exhibits and Orlando Science Center Activities) 

AND Book Fair 

 Take Home Folders Go Home 

 

Friday, April 6, 2018   

 KG Field Trip to Orlando Repertory Theatre 

 

Scholastic Book Fair is HERE! 
March 28 through April 5 

 
Family Night- Thursday, April 5th 

 

Want a sneak peek of what you will see Thursday night or 

are you unable to make it?  Look at our virtual flyer and 

then place your order online! 

http://www.scholastic.com/bf/bentleyelementaryschool4  

Bentley Bulletin Weekly 

We Can Do It Better Together! 
Upcoming Events 

 
 April 9-10th-3rd Grade FSA ELA 

 April 12th-3:30 p.m.-SHS visits Cheer Sq. 

 April 13th-Hat Day $1 

 April 14th- Fun Day @ Derby Park 

 April 16th-1st Gr. to Shakespeare  Theatre 

 April 16th-17th-5th Grade FSA Math 

 April 19th-20th-5th Grade FSA ELA 

 April 20th-Parent Night Out 

 April 23rd-24th 4th Grade FSA ELA 

 April 23rd-Spirit Night @ McDonalds 

 April 26th -2nd Gr. Field Trip to Science 

Center 

 April 26th-Spring Concert LMHS 

 April 26th-27th-4th Grade FSA Math 

 April 30th-May 1st-5th Grade Science Test  
 May 1st-3rd Grade Field Trip to Rep. Theatre 

 May 1st-5 p.m.-PTA Board Meeting 

 May1st-6 p.m.-SAC Meeting 

 May 1st -6:30 p.m.-PTA & SAC Dinner 

 May 2nd-3rd-3rd Grade FSA Math 

Always check school calendar for important updates. 
 

 

Know any future incoming 2018-2019 SCPS 
Kindergartners? If so, spread the word...our annual 
Kindergarten Registration event will be on April 3rd from 
7 a.m. to 7 p.m. at ALL SCPS Elementary Schools! Learn 
more at: 
https://www.scps.k12.fl.us/district/departments/eleme
ntary-education/  

 

 

 

http://www.bentley.scps.k12.fl.us/
http://www.scholastic.com/bf/bentleyelementaryschool4
https://www.scps.k12.fl.us/district/departments/elementary-education/
https://www.scps.k12.fl.us/district/departments/elementary-education/


 
 

Join us Thursday Night (April 5th) from 5PM to 7PM in the Bentley Multipurpose Room.  

 

 See awesome STEAM Exhibits created by our Bentley students. 

 Join in the fun with the Orlando Science Center as we participate in some hands-on 

learning about really “GROSS” science. 

 Purchase a pizza dinner for the family and help support our 5th grade’s end of the year 

celebration. 

 Check-out the book fair. 

 

 
 

We have some fun and exciting volunteer opportunities coming up.  Please join us for any or all of these 
opportunities if you can! We welcome all parents, grandparents, adult siblings, aunts, uncles, and 
neighbors! Come join in the rewarding fun of working with our students. 
 
Book Fair- We need volunteers to help from 9AM to 2:30PM March 28th through April 6th. We also need 
volunteers to work the book fair STEAM Night (April 5th) from 5PM to 7:30PM.  If you are interested, 
please contact Cheryl Donatello at cheryldonatello@yahoo.com or call 407-361-4398.  
 
School Advisory Council- Are you interested in helping to shape the future of education at Bentley 
Elementary? If you are interested, please contact Mrs. Garcia by April 2nd at Martha_Garcia@scps.us to 
join our School Advisory Council for next year.  
 
STEAM Night- We are looking for volunteers that are ready to dig into science! You’ll have the opportunity 
to help our student learn some interesting and fun science facts through hands-on stations. We are 
looking for people to help out on Thursday, April 5th from 5PM to 7:30PM. Even if you can’t volunteer for 
the entire time we can use your help. Anytime you are available will be greatly appreciated. If you are 
interested in this opportunity for fun, games, laughs, and science please email 
bentleyelementarypta@gmail.com.  

mailto:cheryldonatello@yahoo.com
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